
CrossWays Preschool 

at Holy Cross Lutheran Church  
1151 N St. Mary’s Road, Libertyville, IL 60048  

(847) 367-4367 
crossways@holycrosschurch.org  

cpreschool.org 

Ages 2 - 5 years 

Half-day  

Preschool 

CrossWays Preschool is now                                                                            

enrolling new students for the                                                                                         

remainder of the current school year.                                                                              

Registration for the 2022/23 school year                                                                       

starts on February 1, 2022 for current and                                                                    

returning students and on February 21, 2022                                                              

for new students. Our DCFS licensed                                                              

preschool program utilizes creative curriculum                                                       

planning that guides young children as they grow, 

develop and succeed! We offer a traditional                                         

preschool model on Mondays/Wednesdays/Fridays and                                       

an Enrichment class on Tuesdays/Thursdays. Students                                                 

can participate in one or both educational options.  

Daily large motor activities, hands-on learning, engaging                      

experiences, social emotional conversations, outdoor play, 

Kindergarten preparedness, and much more! 

New Students qualify for waived registration if enrolled by March 15. 

Our caring and qualified staff follows up-to-date Covid-19 procedures. 
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